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The Official Paul Rowe Jr./Sr. High School Newsletter

Parent/Teacher Interview Bookings Open

PRSD POWERSCHOOL PARENT PORTAL
Parents and guardians are encouraged to review student's progress on an ongoing basis through the 
Peace River School Division PowerSchool Parent Portal.   

PARENT/TEACHER INTERVIEWS
The first Parent/Teacher Interviews of 2023-2024 are Wednesday, October 11th from 4 PM - 7 PM.  
Parents and guardians may attend either in-person or by phone.  Individual preferences will be 
recorded at the time of booking.  The following booking options are available:

● Book online through our school website bookings;
● Contact our school office at (780) 836-3397 during school hours;
● E-mail paulrowehs@prsd.ab.ca.

Online Bookings platform instructions can be found here: Step-by-step Instructions for Booking 
Parent/Teacher Interviews Online.

PLEASE REACH OUT ANYTIME
Parents and guardians do not need to wait for Parent/Teacher Interviews to contact teachers to check in, 
ask questions or raise concerns.  Staff may be contacted via our online staff directory or via our school 
office.

IMPORTANT: Please contact our school office if lack of access to technology prevents you from 
accessing the PRSD PowerSchool Parent Portal.

www.paulrowehigh.ca

Important Information for Parents & Guardians

Also In this Issue:

★ “My Child’s Learning” 
Alberta Curriculum Link

★ Welcome Our Newest 
Staff Member

★ Canteen Schedule
★ Student Council 

(SCOER) Christmas 
Wrap and Calahoo 
Fundraisers

★ Paul Rowe Event and 
Athletics Updates

https://prsd.powerschool.com/public/
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/bookings
mailto:paulrowehs@prsd.ab.ca
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/download/404115
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/download/404115
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/staff-directory


PARENTS & GUARDIANS OF PAUL ROWE STUDENTS
We are better together!  

UPCOMING DATES OF INTEREST 
FOR OUR PARENTS/GUARDIANS
October:
★ 11 Parent/Teacher Interviews
★ 16  School Council Meeting
★ 24 Grad Class of 2024 

Organizational Meeting 
November:
★ 3  E-mailout
★ TBA  School Photo Retakes
★ 13  No School
★ 17  Term 1 Report Cards

Visit our website calendar at 
www.paulrowehigh.ca for a full and 
up-to-date list of events.

PARENT TEACHER 
INTERVIEWS

Wednesday, October 11 
from 4 - 7 PM

Please see the front page article 
for booking information.

SCHOOL COUNCIL 
MEETING

Monday, October 16 
at 7 PM in the Library 
Learning Commons. 

All parents & guardians are 
invited to attend.

LEARN MORE ABOUT 
WHAT YOUR CHILD IS 
LEARNING AT SCHOOL 
BY VISITING:
https://www.learnalberta.ca
/content/mychildslearning/

To stay up-to-date with announcements, 
invitations and events events between 
emails, it is also recommended that parents 
and guardians also:
❏ Visit our school website often: 

www.paulrowehigh.ca/
❏ Follow our school on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/PaulRoweH
igh 

Educational Assistant:  
     Ms. Reinne Gaboy

Special thanks go out to 
our September Food for 
Thought Breakfast 
Program Volunteers: 

● Terra Goodzeck
● Pam Galbraith
● Kenzie G.
● Vision Credit Union.

http://www.paulrowehigh.ca
https://www.learnalberta.ca/content/mychildslearning/
https://www.learnalberta.ca/content/mychildslearning/
http://www.paulrowehigh.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/PaulRoweHigh
https://www.facebook.com/PaulRoweHigh


SCOER (STUDENT COUNCIL) FALL FUNDRAISERS
Our Student Council (SCOER) is asking students to help raise funds 
which will allow them to plan more school-spirit building activities!  
For each campaign, prizes will be awarded to the top seller and every $50 
sold will earn an entry into a second prize draw!  

DIELMAN “CHRISTMAS WRAP & GIFT” FUNDRAISER 
● Sales run from October 9th to November 10th.
● Expected delivery date is November 27.
● Print order forms accepted with cash, cheque and 

on-site credit/debit payments.  
● Students can create a account and share their 

personal link to receive prize draw credit for online 
orders (use Organization ID 6839).  Online orders can 
be placed using the following “Paul Rowe” link: 
https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now/?participant_cod
e=0019405

● Staff contact: Mrs. Schmidt

CATALOGS AND ORDER FORMS for each of these campaigns will be 
distributed to students at school.  Extra order forms can be picked up at the 
school office.
DETAILED FUNDRAISER INFORMATION, including catalogs, ordering 
instructions shopping instructions and extra order forms can be viewed at 
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/documents/school-fundraisers

CALAHOO MEATS FUNDRAISER 
● Sales run from October 25th to November 16th.
● Scheduled delivery date is Tuesday, December 5
● Print order forms with cash, cheque or on-site 

credit/debit payment accepted.  Orders may also 
be accepted by email/E-transfer (please contact Mrs. 
Lewandowski in advance.)

● Staff contact:  Mrs. Lewandowski

https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now/?participant_code=0019405
https://www.dfscanada.com/shop-now/?participant_code=0019405
https://www.paulrowehigh.ca/documents/school-fundraisers


SEPTEMBER SCHOOL EVENTS

WEEK OF TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION

TERRY FOX RUN

Students and staff recently participated in our annual School Terry Fox run/walk in support of those 
affected by cancer and cancer research.  This year, we expanded our route with participants competing in 
a race format around the northwest quadrant of town.  After completing the loop, students were treated to 
an early lunch BBQ! 
Congratulations to our race winners:

● Grade 7 - 1st Mela, 2nd Kobyn
● Grade 8 - 1st Owen and Kayton, 2nd Emma
● Grade 9 - 1st Axel, 2nd Kenna
● Grade 11 - 1st Lilli and Bev, 2nd Shayne
● Grade 12 - 1st Chloe-Lee, 2nd Liam C

Congratulations to our draw winners:

● T-shirt - Bree
● Water Bottles - Justine and Jett

Thank you to our grade 10 Phys. Ed. class for acting as course marshalls and to Mr. Olischefski for 
organizing our event.  Thank you also to everyone who participated in "Toonies for Terry” fundraiser for 
the Terry Fox Fund in support of cancer research.

During the week leading up to the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, students and staff reflected 
on: what truth and reconciliation means, its importance, and how we help others feel like they matter.  To 
begin this process, each class heard words from the story of residential school survivor, Phyllis Webstad. 
Grade 7-9 students had the opportunity to share in talking circles with special guests Esther Johnston 
and Georgina Supernault.  All students created handprints to add to our “Here’s what we can do to help 
others feel like the matter.  To wrap up the week, we wore our orange shirts in recognition of the legacy 
of the Canadian residential school system.



SEPTEMBER ATHLETICS
VOLLEYBALL

Our senior high girls team would like to thank 
everyone who supported their bottle drive 
fundraiser!

Congratulations to our Senior Boys golf team!! 
They finished 3rd out of 14 1A/2A schools at 
Zones!! Carter W. went on to compete at 
Provincials in Lloydminster!

GOLF

GRADE 7/8/9 ICE HOCKEY OPTION 
EQUIPMENT NEEDED

To make our new Ice Hockey Option 
class accessible for all interested 
students, we are seeking donations of 
new and gently used equipment.  
Please contact Mr. Olischefski if you 
(or someone you know) may be able 
to help.

Our senior high boys team kicked off the season 
with a gold medal win!

The Junior High Boys Golf Team headed to 
Valleyview on September 25th to compete in 
Zones. The boys had a great day playing golf 
together! Go Raiders!




